
Letter: Kirkwood workers dish
up at B&B
To the community,

Bread & Broth would like to thank Kirkwood Mountain Resort for
the ongoing support of our Monday evening meal program at St.
Theresa Church Grace Hall. Kirkwood’s Adopt a Day sponsorship
provided  the  funds  for  the  filling  and  nutritious  meal
prepared by B&B’s talented volunteer cooks at B&B’s March 14
dinner. That evening the dinner guests enjoyed spaghetti with
meatballs dinner that was served with sautéed asparagus, green
salad, fruit salad, garlic bread and assorted desserts.

Helping  at  the  dinner  were  Kirkwood  Mountain  Resort  team
members Carolyn Reuter, retail area manager; Craig Schroeder,
rentals coordinator; produce, sales and serves manager Jarrett
Morgan; and supervisor Christian Neville.

B&B volunteers would like to extend our thanks to these four
sponsor volunteers.   They were a very energetic group, and
put a lot of effort and caring into helping the B&B volunteers
and interacting with the dinner guests.

“This  experience  was  personally  humbling  in  many  ways;
realizing  how  much  we  take  for  granted,  how  seldom  we
recognize the hunger in our towns and communities, and how
much more we can do to help,” commented Reuter.  “The quantity
and quality of the food we served tonight and distributed was
impressive. It was awesome to see and hear so many thankful
folks with full stomachs and smiles on their faces.”

B&B would also like to acknowledge and thank Ashlee Schouten
for bringing a wide assortment of gently used clothes for our
dinner guests. Schouten, a South High School student, has been
having  clothing  drives  for  the  past  several  years  as  a
community project to benefit the needy of our community.
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Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth


